Hello and welcome back to the Spring term of
2024 in Hazel Class.

Hello and welcome back. I hope that you have all enjoyed a relaxing time with your
families and friends.

A few things to remember:

For those children having school dinners, please remember to choose what meal they
are having each week.

Please remember that jewelry should not be worn by your child to school, this includes
earrings and necklaces.

Please remember that snacks from home should be healthy and not sweets, chocolates
or biscuits.

May I also take this Oﬁpor‘funify to remind you to ensure your child wears a coat to
school each day and that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child's
name.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to send me a dojo or see me at the
end of the day. Thankyou :-)

CURRICULUM LEARNING

Important upcoming dates

Literacy - Narrative: Issues and dilemas

Non Fiction: Persuasive text January 8th—INSET Day 9

th—School reopens

Science - Life Cycles & Reproduction
ICT - Databases
History - Indus Valley
Geography— Magnificent Mountains
- Gymnastics—Basketball, Gymnastics
MFL- Spanish
- Textiles—stuffed toy
ART—Sculpture

- Topic 1 - Families and people who care for me.

Topic 5—Being safe
MUSIC—WOPPS—brass

February 1st—Book Bus in School
6th—Safer Internet Day
7th—Mental Health Awareness Day
9th—Finish for Half Term at 3.15pm
19th—School Reopens
March W/B 4th—Parent’s Evening
7th—World Book Day
8th—Mother’s Day Event
28th—Finish for Holidays

R.E.—Why do some people think life is a journey?

- PE information & .
" PE is now on Wednesday and -
= Thursday. Children are to come to

" school in their P.E kits please. Please
= ensure that children wear non—black
= soled trainers on their PE days. -

Homework expectations
Please complete given homework on time. There
is always a great emphasis on reading, so please
ensure your child reads to you at least 3 times a
week, if not on a daily basis. You will need to sign
and date their reading
records each time you do this in order for your
child to receive their reading badges.

WEBSITE
Don't forget to check out the
school website...

TIMES TABLES
Please ensure that your child knows their
times tables up to 12x12 and the related
division facts. They will be tested weekly on
these. Use My Maths and Purple mash to
help and further support their learning.
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